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July 2022

Nursery Class DOJO Reward

Dear Parents/Carers,

To celebrate the childrens’ hard work this year, we are going on a treasure hunt! We will be dressing up as pirates and

following a treasure map which (hopefully) leads us to some treasure.

The reward morning or afternoon (depending on your child’s session) will take place on Thursday 21st July 2022.

I am extremely proud of the children for earning so many dojos this year and I am sure you will join me in

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s contact book or ring the

office and ask to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Cluett

Nursery Teacher


